

Saturday, November 7: Vigil, 32nd Sunday, Ordinary

4:00 p.m. Eugene Danis (†), req. by his wife, Helen.

Sunday, November 8: 32nd Sunday, Ordinary Time 8:00 a.m.

10:00 a.m.

Monday, November 9: The Dedication of the Lateran Basilica

9:00 a.m. Karen Remley (†), req. by a friend.

Tuesday, November 10: Saint Leo the Great, Pope and Doctor of the Church

9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish

Wednesday, November 11: Saint Martin of Tours,

9:00 a.m. Norma Loehr (†), req. by her mom and dad.

Thursday, November 12: Saint Josaphat, Bishop and Martvr

9:00 a.m. Bob and Michael Johnson (†), req. by their wife and mom.

Saturday, November 14: Vigil, 33rd Sunday, Ordinary

4:00 p.m. Sandi Lavallee (†), Twelfth Anniversary, reg. by her husband and family.

Sunday, November 15: 33rd Sunday, Ordinary Time 8:00 a.m. George Henault (†), Anniversary, req. by his family.

10:00 a.m. Constance and Anthony Dias (†), req. by their family.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays and weekends. Call the office to reserve your intentions for the Living or the Deceased.



The sanctuary lamp is available for memorializing your loved ones in prayer. Call the office to reserve your week.

DONATIONS FOR THE WEEK Thank vou!



Oct. 31/Nov. 1: \$2,217.00 Oct. 31/Nov. 1, Electronic: \$898.00

Nov., M-T-D, CtK Building Maintenance Fund: \$114.00

Oct. 31/Nov. 1, All Saints Collection: \$264.00 November 7/8: Church of Christ the King Building

Maintenance Fund Collection

For your Safety and the Safety of All a face covering needs to be worn upon entering the church and at all times during the Mass.





CTK 25 WEEK CLUB

Congratulations... Winner Week #18, Ticket #174 Pete Kilkenny

This year's ANNUAL BAZAAR has been reduced to the Major Raffle only. RAFFLE TICKETS have been mailed to all parishioners. You may place your ticket stubs and donation into the collection basket at any Mass in the envelope provided or mail them directly to the office. This will be a major fund raiser for our parish this year, your support will be very much appreciated.

If you would like additional tickets, please contact the office at 401.821.9228 or email: ctkwwri@cox.net DRAWINGS, MONDAY, NOVEMBER 23RD **RETURN YOUR TICKET STUBS TODAY!!!**



42nd Annual • Christ the King Holiday Raffle 124 Legris Avenue, West Warwick, RI

GRAND RAFFLE •

Grand Prize—\$1,000.00 2nd Prize—\$500.00 3rd Prize—\$250.00

Donation: \$2.00 per Ticket • Book of 6: \$10.00

Readings for the Week of November 8, 2020

Monday: Ez 47:1-2, 8-9, 12; Ps 46:2-3, 5-6, 8-9;

1 Cor 3:9c-11, 16-17; Jn 2:13-22

Tuesday: Ti 2:1-8, 11-14; Ps 37:3-4, 18 and 23,

27 and 29; Lk 17:7-10

Wednesday: Ti 3:1-7; Ps 23:1b-3a, 3bc-4, 5, 6; Lk

17:11-19

Thursday: Phmn 7-20; Ps 146:7, 8-9a, 9bc-10; Lk

17:20-25

Friday: 2 Jn 4-9; Ps 119:1, 2, 10, 11, 17, 18; Lk

Saturday: 3 Jn 5-8: Ps 112:1-2. 3-4. 5-6: Lk 18:1-8 Sunday:

Prv 31:10-13, 19-20, 30-31; Ps 128:1-

2, 3, 4-5; 1 Thes 5:1-6; Mt 25:14-30 or

Mt 25:14-15, 19-21

Responsorial Psalm ~ November 8, 2020 My soul is thirsting for you, O Lord my God.



Faith Formation

Virtual Faith Formation Classes are ongoing. If you have any questions or would like more information, please contact Gina Vessella, Faith Formation

Coordinator at gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com, call the parish office at 401.821.9228, or visit our parish website, ctkwwri.org!



"Having faith does not mean having no difficulties, but having the strength to face them, knowing we are not alone." ~ Pope Francis

Join Cub Scout Pack 13, Centreville

The Scouts meet weekly on Wednesday evenings at the parish center. They will be doing a lot of outdoor activities this year, following the state "social distancing guidelines". For more information, please contact Jim McLellan at 401.523.5723 or email jimmac54@cox.net. You can, also, find them on Facebook, Pack 13 Centreville!

Next Meeting: Wednesday, November 11, 2020

Cub Scout Pack 13, 5:30-6:15, 6:30-7:15

Scout Troop 31, 6:45-8:00



Be the Change/Project Hand Up

is in need of non-perishable food items, paper products, and toiletries. Donation bins are located at the church exits.

Can You Cook a Meal for the Homeless?

The homeless are served at the West Warwick Gazebo seven times a week.

If you would like to help or would like more information, please contact

Sister Anne, eden.sisteranne@yahoo.com, 401.269.9891, or Andrea Smith, 401.339.5867, helpthehomelessri@gmail.com



Beginning Monday, **November 30**th SS John and James & St. Mary Mission churches warmly invite you to the celebration of **Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament**. Adoration

will be held on Monday and Tuesday mornings between the hours of 8:30am and 1pm. at **St. Mary Mission Church**, 70 Church St. West Warwick. **We are in need** of individuals who would be willing to **commit** to **1 hour** of adoration on either or both days. If you are interested, please contact Liz Wright at 1-401-338-9177 to schedule your hour of prayer and devotion.

Some random thoughts

Wisdom is awareness. When we are aware, we experience - sometimes without any physical feeling that God relates lovingly with us. We know within ourselves that our value (and the value of others and all of creation) comes from beyond us, and isn't dependent upon us. It is intrinsic. Wisdom - seen with this understanding – sets us free from the tyranny of fear, competition, comparison, judgment, and condemnation, which widens our perspective. When we operate under tyranny, we focus - out of necessity – on one issue that we demand is most important. The difficulty is tyranny has no reserves. When delay happens, our 'lamps go out.' Free of tyranny, we know God relating with us lovingly ... because this is who God is, and not because we have earned love. awareness gives us reserves to wait patiently. God is

Parish Updates: We have mailed raffle tickets to all parishioners. We encourage you to participate in the raffle as best you can. CTK's Christmas celebrations are affected. So many factors are still unknown. Seating, for example, will be limited, especially at the Christmas Eve Mass (4:00). As a result, we will offer a second 4:00 Christmas Eve Mass in the church hall. This will allow extra room and a better chance for all who want to celebrate on the Eve of Christmas.

fr. tim



A convenient, consistent way to help our church grow

We are grateful to our parish community for all your support and prayers during this unprecedented time. When we are unable to gather to worship together, electronic giving helps stabilize our parish finances. We currently have 27 families enrolled in the Bill Pay Program through their financial institutions. If you are already enrolled in the Bill Pay Program at your financial institution, the set up is a few quick steps! You select the frequency and dollar amount of the payment (donation). The bank will generate a check and mail it to us as instructed. It's that simple ... you no longer have to worry about having the right change or writing a check each week. We have a box on our budget envelopes marked "I Gave Electronically", check the box and place it into the collection basket. Your consistent support is very much appreciated.



The Church Office will be closed Wednesday, November 11, 2020, in observance of the Veteran's Day holiday.